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PROVIDER ALERT 
Sept. 15, 2022 

 

 
Dear Provider, 
   
We want to remind you to please register for the Optum Idaho Conference, as capacity is limited! Those who 
register by Friday, Sept. 23 will be entered into a drawing to win a “Home Studio in a Box,” which 
includes an adjustable ring light, studio microphone, desktop tripod and mounting attachments. 
  
This free, statewide event provides an opportunity to obtain free Continuing Education Units (CEUs) and is 
targeted toward all behavioral health and primary health care providers, administrative and business 
professionals,  leaders and other community stakeholders. You may attend as many or as few sessions as you 
like.  
   

When:  Oct. 18-19, 2022 
Where: JUMP in downtown Boise* or virtually 
Cost:  FREE 
CEUs: Up to 14 approved by NASW 
Who: Anyone may attend 

     
Please visit optumidahoconference.com for all the details. We hope to see you there! 
    
Thank you, 
  
The Optum Idaho team 
 
* If health and safety guidelines change between now and October, you may always switch to virtual. 
Attendees must be fully vaccinated to attend in person. 
 

Alert Summary: This alert provides details for the Optum Idaho Conference and how to register. 

https://www.optumidahoconference.com/

